From: Kerry Rainer

To: eia consult
Subject: Singleton Station Horticulture Project - Environment Impact Assessment
Date: Tuesday, 12 September 2023 8:08:30 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I am both distressed and highly concerned by the proposed land clearing and voluminous amounts of ground
water to be used for the next 30 years. The Singleton horticulture proposal poses risk of serious, irreversible
environmental harm including to groundwater dependent ecosystems, sacred sites, habitat for threatened
species, including the Bilby.

I urge the NTEPA to ensure that all groundwater dependent ecosystems are fully protected and that our
precious and unique flora and fauna is safeguarded now and for future generations.

Thank you for reading my submission.

Yours sincerely,
Kerry Rainer

This email was sent by Kerry Rainer via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding
issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol RFC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this
email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Kerry provided an email address

( ) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Kerry Rainer at

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co
To learn more about web protocol RFC 3834 visit: https:/tools.ietf.org/html/rfc3834





